CITY OF TUSCALOOSA HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE

April 14, 2021

The City of Tuscaloosa Historic Preservation Commission will hold a public hearing in the Council Chamber of City Hall at
2201 University Boulevard at 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, the 14th day of April 2021. Due to COVID-19, the City of
Tuscaloosa is expanding participation capabilities to protect the health and safety of the community. Any person, so
desiring, may participate in the Historic Preservation Commission’s meeting in person or through video conferencing and
mobile devices. If persons are interested in participating in the hearing, please contact the Office of Urban
Development’s Planning Division by phone at (205) 248-5100 or online at www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc no later than
10:00 a.m. on April 14, 2021.

HPC-14-21 Kelly Fitts petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for exterior alterations on the structure located at
1700 3rd Street in the Pinehurst Historic District. (Council District 1)

HPC-15-21 Charles Spurlin petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for the construction of a small storage addition
on the structure located at 557 20th Avenue in the Druid City Historic District. (Council District 4)

HPC-16-21 Misha Hadar petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for a material and design change to windows on
the structure located at 1609 Dearing Place in the Dearing Place Historic District. (Council District 4)

HPC-17-21 Tommy Wagner petitions for a Certificate of Appropriateness for signage on the structure located at 420
Queen City Avenue in the Druid City Historic District. (Council District 1)

Case files for the above applications can be found at www.tuscaloosa.com/hpc approximately one (1) week before the
meeting. If persons with disabilities need special accommodations or auxiliary aids for participation in the hearing,
please contact the Office of Urban Development’s Planning Division at (205) 248-5100 at least forty-eight hours in
advance. The application deadline for the Wednesday, May 12, 2021 meeting of the City of Tuscaloosa Historic
Preservation Commission is 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 21, 2021.
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